
      June 

Please ensure that all 
items are labeled with 
your child's name or 
initials. Including cups, 
bottles, blankets etc.

Non-aerosol sunscreen is an 
essential item. Please make sure 
it's labeled well. 
Don't forget to send your child in 
comfortable, closed-toed shoes.

IF YOU HAVE NOT DONE SO PLEASE BRING IN A FAMILY PHOTO FOR 
OUR HALLWAY DISPLAY OF FAMILIES. 

Water Play will resume the week 
of June 12th! Yay!!
Please bring in swim gear for your child(ren) on 
their day. This includes, swim suit, towel and 
water shoes in a plastic type bag so the wet items 
can be taken home.

Monday-Shining Stars(pre-k) 
Tuesday-Sunny Days(1yr old) 
Wednesday-Rainbow room(young 2) 
Thursday-Smiley Faces(older 2) 
Friday-Discovery(3 yr old)

Happy Birthday to....

Happy Father's Day to all our Dads at Bright 
Beginnings!! We will have Donuts with Dad 
on June 16th 7am-8:45am, so dads can 
enjoy a treat at drop off!!

Lucas Karoffa  6-1 
Leah Karoffa  6-3 
Rhett Glowacki  6-16
Chloe Dixon 6-16 
Lucas Salvador  6-24

Meadows is welcoming Rowan C into their class!!

WE ARE CLOSED MONDAY June 19th. (Tuition will be adjusted 
accordingly)

Spirit Day is 6/22/23- please dress in green, yellow or blue in honor 
of Bright Beginnings anniversary date!

BB is accepting donations of play phones, keys and small 
play kitchen appliances. Also medium sized toy trucks.

Thank you!!!!!




